
PANDEMIC BENEFITS
CAN HELP 
OKLAHOMA 
FAMILIES 
BUY FOOD

Distribution: If you do not already have an Electronic Benefits Transfer (EBT)

card, keep an eye out for a Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) card in your mail. The

outside of the envelope may not say P-EBT. If you do have an EBT card, the

funds should be added no later than September 4, 2020.

P-EBT funds can be used to purchase food for your household such as fruits

and vegetables, meat and fish, or snacks for your children.

If your child was getting free or reduced-price school
lunch in March 2020, you may receive grocery assistance
of $250 per eligible child.

Find out more: bit.ly/pebtok
@HungerFreeOK

Pandemic EBT is a USDA program administered by the
Oklahoma Department of Human Services.

https://bit.ly/pebtok

